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4th November 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PTFA Christmas Market – Thurs 24th Nov 2022 
 
The date of our Christmas market is fast approaching, just three weeks away.  On behalf of the 
college PTFA, I am reaching out to all our parents and carers to ask for your kind and generous 
support to help make the evening a success.  
 
We should be very grateful if you are in a position to donate an item for our raffle, tombola or 
bottle stall.  Please can items be dropped off at our main reception from now onwards - all we ask, 
please, is that items are brand new and sealed.   
 
Every single penny raised goes directly to school fundraising in support of departments, equipment 
and experiences for your children.  With budgets so tight and price increases, anything we can do 
makes a real difference.    
 
Thank you for taking a moment to read this letter and for your kind support.    
 
With best wishes  
 
 
 
 
Bev Saddington  
On behalf of the PTFA  
 


